
CONNECTION
Interest to application

ENTRY
Enrollment to  

completion of first  
college-level course

PROGRESS
Entry into program of 

study to 75% completed

COMPLETION
Last 25% of requirements  

to graduation

2018–2019 
STRATEGIES

GUIDED PATHWAYS
Accelerated Pathways

GUIDED PATHWAYS 
Student Development SCHEDULING FOR  

STUDENT SUCCESS
Alternative Delivery Options

COMPREHENSIVE  
ADVISING

Academic Programs

EXPECTED 
OUTCOMES

•	Evening/Weekend  
Programs

•	Program Orientations
•	Program Advising Guides
•	Online Degrees
•	Z-degrees

•	Developmental Redesigns 
(ELAP, English/Reading, 
MATH)

•	Metamajors

•	New Student Orientation 
•	Mandatory Advising
•	STSU Courses
•	ATPA Personalized  

Coaching
•	ATPA Embedded  

Support Coaches
•	STEM Learning  

Assistants

 % of students who need  
developmental coursework 
and complete in first year

 % of students who  
complete gateway math  
and English coursework in  
first year

METRIC 1:  Associate 
degree and credential 
completion
METRIC 3:  Baccalaureate 
degree completion

 Excess college credits 
earned per credential

 Total cost per credential
 Total time per credential

METRIC 2:  Transfer rate
 Retention rate, fall-to-

spring and fall-to-fall
 Proportion of students 

who reach first year and  
second year milestones

 Alignment with industry
 Alignment with four-year 

schools

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

GUIDED PATHWAYS
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COMPREHENSIVE

       ADVISING

SCHEDULING FOR

STUDENT SUCCESS

METRICS
Associate Degree  

and Credential  
Completion

Transfer Rate
Baccalaureate Degree  

Completion

SCHEDULING FOR  
STUDENT SUCCESS

Alternative Delivery Options

•	Online Courses
•	Extended Winter Sessions

COMPREHENSIVE  
ADVISING

Mentoring Opportunities

•	TRiO
•	Combat2College
•	Peer2Peer, Boys to Men 
•	Athletics Academic Services
•	Maryland I-BEST Programs

GUIDED PATHWAYS
Success Strategies

•	DFW Strategies
•	Program Success Strategies

GUIDED PATHWAYS
Transition Support

•	Summer Bridge
•	ACES

START SMART
Information Sessions

GUIDED PATHWAYS
MCPS Programs

•	Dual Enrollment
•	Early College
•	Middle College
•	Alternative Placement

•	Financial Literacy  
Sessions, FAFSA Fever,  
Turn It In Tuesday

•	College Goal Maryland

 % of students moving 
from application to  
enrollment

 % of students entering 
that are college-ready

 % of high school students 
earning college credit

 Overall enrollment

Student Success at Montgomery College


